
 
April 2017 

Dear Warm Beach Friend, 

 

It's hard to believe we are already in our fourth month of 2017. Warm Beach is 
navigating change, as many of you likely are to, and we are facing it head on. We 
look forward to all this month has to offer, including a chance to celebrate our Lord 
this Easter. If you get a chance, come and worship and celebrate with us!  

 

In This Month's Newsletter: 

1. Good-Bye to Jennifer 
2. Health & Wellness Series: Technology and Your Health 
3. Transitioning from Life Behind the Wheel 
4. Tiptoe Through the Tulips 
5. A Poem for Easter 

 

Good-bye to Jennifer 

  

 

Jennifer, our Marketing Assistant, has been at Warm Beach for two years. During 
that time, she has made herself invaluable to all staff and found her way into the 
hearts of our residents. Her creativity and ability to spread the message of Warm 
Beach has been a fantastic asset for our team. Jennifer has accepted a new position 
closer to her home in Oak Harbor and will be missed around our community. 

 

 

 



April Health & Wellness Focuses on Computer Health 

 

 

For many people, computers are an extension of themselves and a critical piece of their 
lives. We do so much day-to-day business on our computers, but often don't understand 

the machines very well. Join Brian Ferrill, Warm Beach's IT Specialist, to learn more 
about what a healthy and safe computer is, and how you can protect your digital health. 

Join us Tuesday, April 18th at 2:00PM in Beachwood Lounge. 

Good-bye to Jennifer 

  

 

Jennifer, our Marketing Assistant, has been at Warm Beach for 
two years. During that time, she has made herself invaluable to 
all staff and found her way into the hearts of our residents. Her 
creativity and ability to spread the message of Warm Beach has 
been a fantastic asset for our team. Jennifer has accepted a 
new position closer to her home in Oak Harbor and will be 
missed around our community. 

April Health & Wellness Focuses on Computer 
Health 

   

With great 
power the 
apostles 

continued to 
testify to the 

resurrection of 
the Lord Jesus. 

And God's 
grace was so 
powerfully at 

work in them all. 
-Acts 4:33 

 



 

 

For many people, computers are an extension of themselves 
and a critical piece of their lives. We do so much day-to-day 
business on our computers, but often don't understand the 

machines very well. Join Brian Ferrill, Warm Beach's IT 
Specialist, to learn more about what a healthy and safe 

computer is, and how you can protect your digital health. Join us 
Tuesday, April 18th at 2:00PM in Beachwood Lounge. 

April is Distracted Driving Awareness Month 
We all know 
that distracted 
driving is 
dangerous, and 
yet all too 
common. If 
you're 
concerned that 
your driving 
habits are 
putting you or 
someone else 
at risk, it may 

be time to make a change. Seniors often cut back on their 
driving in stages. For example, they give up driving at night or 
only take short, familiar trips. Choosing not to drive anymore 
can be a difficult transition, but there are other transportation 
options. Ask about your local bus schedule and think about how 
you can carpool to church, grocery stores, or more. When it 
comes to driving, safest is always best! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



Tulip Festival Returns this April 
 
Inspired by the famous tulip festivals in 
Holland, the Skagit Valley Tulip Festival is held 
every April. Celebrate the local growers and 
artists by browsing art, food, and- of course- 
flowers! This festival is a Northwest favorite, 
and is always worth braving the rain for! 

 

 

Without Easter 

by Joanna Fuchs 

Without Easter, 
there would be no hope of Heaven. 

Without the hope of Heaven, 
there would be no repentance, 
no personal transformation,  

no attempt to follow biblical principles. 
Without Easter, 

the world would be in chaos 
and darkness. 

Jesus' death and resurrection 
means we can be reborn, 
to live better, to do better, 

to shine light into the shadows. 
Hallelujah! 

Happy, Happy Easter 

 



  

Upcoming Activities and Events 
 
We would like to extend an invitation to you to be our guest at one or all of the upcoming 
events. All are located in Beachwood Lounge, unless otherwise stated. 
 
April 1, 2017 
April Fool's Day-All Day Long 
  
April 2, 2017 
Vespers Service, 6:30 PM 
  
April 4, 2017 
Christian Advocates Breakfast, 8:00 AM, program at 8:40 AM 
  
April 9, 2017 
Palm Sunday Worship, 10:10 AM 
  
April 10, 2017 
Warm Beach Fellowship, "Fashion Show", 2:00 PM 
 
April 11, 2017 
Town Hall Meeting, 2:00 PM 
  
April 13, 2017 
Healing of Human Hurts, 6:30 PM 
  
April 14, 2017 
Seven Words from the Cross, 12:00 PM 
  



April 16, 2017 
Happy Easter, Sunday Service at 8:00 AM and 10:10 AM 
  
April 18, 2017 
Christian Advocates Breakfast, 8:00 AM, Program at 8:40 
  
April 18, 2017 
Health and Wellness Presentation, Computer Health, 2:00 PM 
  
April 18, 2017 
Resident Council Meeting, 3:00 PM 
  
April 20, 2017 
Volunteer Appreciation, 2:00 PM 
 
April 21, 2017 
Christian Advocates Breakfast, 8:00 AM, Program at 8:40 
  
April 30, 2017 
Hymn Sing, 6:30 PM 
  
To find out more about an upcoming event, please call 360-652-2645. We also 
welcome you to visit and explore the Warm Beach Senior Community website 
located at www.warmbeach.org. 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
 
Sheila Bartlett 
 
Contact Information 

Sheila Bartlett 

sbartlett@warmbeach.org 

360-652-2645 

   

 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__r20.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D001f4Ar8AtJQUyLDMXBscx33wHjBL6cYDd-5FLVwcHcYwXh7u19bPVt11BLXC0XcWSiHXIHUg89U8U2r-5FF7ixNlbCNeiyh2qtn-5FI1DwD5LJtGg-2D8Fod1F2mgIBxfpe0CbGJpx-5FEKDcMC2P8iszpx-5FHLQF8MyBLu-5FFNJS-2Dk7r5IVgwr4w-3D-26c-3DYCz3zaJWSkQFcdYz5vsfPZCbHozMRMRlNCB7KCjtGtY-5Fv9n5-5FjoWHw-3D-3D-26ch-3DgZrU7ETVkTz8wovoQZn06GJ3fpJGr7Ze22vj1FzoGwxvLVu3p6xDTw-3D-3D&d=DQMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=wW9tXoaloSUNr0qnc4mdmiTFDNAc3bZ67aRs3l-AF-o&m=wB1qOoKsp_6r93hKTuA_DN_DzN45GzDfcSR-3Dvrzus&s=V9WkxUiQzsq_-A0hmaNEmZwC9WX7CJKUGL6BAnzfWi4&e=
mailto:sbartlett@warmbeach.org

